

PRACTICE MT 2 – CKOT

SECTION ONE: Listen to a conversation about Paul's family, then answer the following questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER

1. What does Paul's sister do?
2. What does Paul's younger brother study?
3. What is David's job?
4. Where does Paul's father work?
5. What is near Paul's workplace?

Section 2: Listen and then fill in the blanks with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

1. The girl comes from Philippines and she works as _____.
2. The first lesson at school starts at _____.
3. She finishes her work at _____.
4. She goes shopping on _____.
5. On Sunday afternoon, her family often goes to _____.

Passage 1: Read the passage about Sarah's family and answer each question with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS from the passage.

My name is Sara and this is my favourite photo of my family. This is my brother, James and this is my sister, Jessica. My sister always likes to make funny faces. We live in a big house with our parents in London. We like doing many activities at the weekends. I enjoy riding my bike in the park. My dear grandparents live next to our house. We eat all together every Sunday at their house. My grandpa likes to play football with my dad and my brother. My mum makes all the food with my grandma. We sometimes call my mum's sister who doesn't live with us in Britain. They live in Australia which is 20 hours far away from us. My uncle and my aunt come in Britain every two years. And they have got two children, Mary and John. Mary is 10 years old and John is only 6 years old. I really miss my cousins and I can't wait to play table games with them. My dad's brother is Nick and his wife is Mary. My best friend comes and sleeps with me every Saturday. Her name is Helen and she is a very beautiful. We like playing basketball and we are in the same school team. We practice every Monday and Thursday for the match with our teammates.

1. Which city does Sarah and her family live in?
2. How often does Sarah have meals with her grandparents?
3. Where does Sarah's aunt live now?
4. What does Sarah want to do with her cousins?
5. What's Sarah's favourite sport?

Passage 2: Read the passage about Eustasio Gallivan's job and fill each blank with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS from the passage.

Eustasio Gallivan is a hotel receptionist at Darkwood Beach Hotel, Jamaica. She usually works from 7 am to 3 pm but occasionally she works nights. She prefers working during the day because she meets more guests. When she is on night shift she's responsible for the "close of day". She checks both the manual records and the computer records. She needs to see which rooms are occupied and which are unoccupied. Checking work also helps her know which are closed for maintenance and which need cleaning. The manager is often not on duty at night or at the weekends. Therefore, she is responsible for everything at these times.

During the day shift she sends faxes and emails confirming bookings. She checks in new guests and prepares bills for the guests checking out. She also answers the telephone calls, deals with enquiries, and takes reservations. Before a large group checks in, the booking agent will send her a running list. She checks people in as fast as possible. Because she knows they are tired and they have usually traveled a long way. After that she checks the running list against the names of guests who checked in. There are often differences so she phones the booking agent to confirm the group names.

Summary

Eustasio Gallivan works eight hours a day at (6) _____ in Jamaica. She is on (7) _____ sometimes but not often. However, she is more interested in working during the day because she can welcome and help more guests. She is in charge of everything at night or at weekend when the (8) _____ doesn't work. She usually makes the (9) _____ certain by sending faxes and emails. Sometimes she has to phone (10) _____ to confirm the names of guests after checking them in.

WRITING

1. I/ love/ my parents/ a lot, / and/ I/ try/ make/ proud/ me/.

- A. I love my parents a lot, and I always try to make they proud of me.
- B. I love my parents a lot, and I always try to make their proud of me.
- C. I love my parents a lot, and I always try to make them proud of me.
- D. I love my parents a lot, and I always try to make theirs proud of me.

2. I/ be/ engineer, / and/ they/ be/ colleagues./ work together/ different/ projects/.

- A. I am an engineer and they am my colleagues. We work together on many different projects.
- B. I am an engineer and they be my colleagues. We work together on many different projects.
- C. I am an engineer and they is my colleagues. We work together on many different projects.
- D. . I am an engineer and they are my colleagues. We work together on many different projects.

3. It/ be/ beautiful/ day/ despite/ cold/ weather,/ make/ it/ perfect/ cozy/ indoor activities/.

- A. It are a beautiful day despite the cold weather, making it perfect for cozy indoor activities.
- B. It be a beautiful day despite the cold weather, making it perfect for cozy indoor activities.
- C. It's a beautiful day despite the cold weather, making it perfect for cozy indoor activities.
- D. It am a beautiful day despite the cold weather, making it perfect for cozy indoor activities.

4. Hanoi/ be/ northern/ region/ Vietnam,/ known/ rich/ cultural heritage/ history/.

- A. Hanoi be in the northern region of Vietnam, known for its rich cultural heritage and history.
- B. Hanoi is in the northern region of Vietnam, known for its rich cultural heritage and history.
- C. Hanoi are in the northern region of Vietnam, known for its rich cultural heritage and history.
- D. Hanoi am in the northern region of Vietnam, known for its rich cultural heritage and history.

5. Linda/ favourite sport/ hockey./ play/ it/ twice a week/ Saturday and Sunday afternoons/.

- A. Linda's favourite sport is hockey. She plays it twice a week on Saturday and Sunday afternoons.
- B. Linda's favourite sport is hockey. She plaies it twice a week on Saturday and Sunday afternoons.
- C. Linda favourite sport is hockey. She play it twice a week on Saturday and Sunday afternoons.
- D. Linda's favourite sport is hockey. She plays it twice a week in Saturday and Sunday afternoons.

6. I/ can/ ride/ my bike very fast/ and/ often/ go cycling/ weekends/.

- A. I can ride my bike very fast, and I often go cycling on weekends.
- B. I can rides my bike very fast and often go cycling on weekends.
- C. I can to ride my bike very fast, and I go cycling on weekends.
- D. I can riding my bike very fast and often go cycling on weekends.

7. I/ love/ swim/ in/ the/ sea/ during/ summer/ because/ it/ makes/ me/ feel/ relaxed/.

- A. I love swim in the sea during summer because it makes me feel relaxed.
- B. I love swimming in the sea during summer because it makes me feel relaxed.
- C. I love swimming in the sea during summer because of it is relaxing.
- D. I love to swimming in the sea during summer because it relaxes me.

8. My sister/ like/ play/ piano/ and/ guitar/ in/ free/ time/ every/ weekend/.

- A. My sister likes to play piano and guitar in free time every weekend.
- B. My sister likes playing the piano and the guitar in her free time every weekend
- C. My sister like to play the piano and the guitar in free time every weekends.
- D. My sister like playing piano and guitar in her free time every weekends.

9. My mother/ be/ kind/ and/ caring/ person/ who/ loves/ to/ help/ others.

- A. My mother be kind and caring person who loves to help others.
- B. My mother are a kind and caring person who loves helps others.
- C. My mother is kind and caring person, who loves to help others.
- D. My mother is a kind and caring person who loves to help others.

10. Mrs. Brown/ Edward/ grandmother./ Over 90 years old/ strong and healthy/.

- A. Mrs. Brown is Edward's grandmother. She's over 90 years old now, but she's still strong and healthy.
- B. Mrs. Brown is Edward's grandmother. He's over 90 years old now, but he's still strong and healthy.
- C. Mrs. Brown is Edward grandmother. She's over 90 years old now, but she's still strong and healthy.
- D. Mrs. Brown is Edward grandmother. He's over 90 years old now, but he's still strong and healthy.